
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE 

 
The 1st semester students who are interested to be part of college NCC 

(National Cadet Corps) team are requested to the join the WhatsApp Group 

through the below mentioned invitation link. 

 

https://chat.whatsapp.com/Gnt1Q4a5krn1EniY3c7CIB 
 

For further queries and FAQs, please feel free to contact: 

 

Meghlai Lama (NCC Program Officer) 

Assistant Professor 
Department of History 

+91-9910468176 

 

Usha Dhara (NCC Cadet) 

Student Representative 
+91-8017422826 
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Dr. Soma Roy 

Principal 

Serampore Girls’ College 

https://chat.whatsapp.com/Gnt1Q4a5krn1EniY3c7CIB

